
OCCYG 2017 Chicago Short Term Mission Trip

Purpose of this mission
As a group - our aim is to reveal the love of God to the people of Chicago and experientially learn about Biblical Mission.
Date: Saturday July 8th through Friday July 14th 2017 (7 Days and 6 Nights)
Location: Chicago, IL – Iglesia Bautista Peniel (Church in Humboldt Park area of Chicago)
Participants: OCCYG High school students, young adults, and families (*Those going to be freshmen in Fall of 2017 may participate).
Cost: $495 (registration) + $80 (vehicle rental & gas) = $575 
Partnership Organizations: Praying Pelican and Iglesia Bautista Peniel (Church in Chicago)
Praying Pelican – is a short-term international mission organization serving the needs of indigenous local churches, pastors, and communities around the world. They set up and lead mission trips for churches, small groups, families, and individuals from North America, continually expanding and strengthening a network of pastors and communities both abroad and in the United States.
Website - www.prayingpelicanmissions.org
Deadlines: Sign up by Sunday March 12th.  $100 will be due at sign up.  
Sunday April 16th - 50% of the balance will be due. ($237.50)
Sunday May 14th – The remaining balance will be due. ($237.50)
Make the check out to OCC.   Write in the memo portion “mission trip”.  You may place the check in the green box labeled “Chicago Mission 2017” in the church lobby.       (OVER)
Frequently Asked Questions
	 What does the cost of the trip include? 

	The cost of our trip ($575) covers food, lodging, transportation, a t-shirt, materials for our mission project throughout the 7 days and 6 nights.  The only costs not covered would be a meal on the way to Chicago and a meal on the way back and any optional souvenirs that might be purchased.
	

	
	

	
	

	  What types of ministry will we be involved in? 

	We will be coming alongside Iglesias Bautista Peniel church to serve in their summer vacation bible school.  The church uses this as part of the outreach to the neighborhood.                      
                                                                                                                                                        
	

	
	

	
	

	  Where will I sleep? 

	During our mission project, we will sleep at the church.  Bring a sleeping bag and pillow. (A full list of what to bring will be provided) Guys and Girls will be separated for lodging. Shower facilities will be available for our group.
	

	
	

	
	

	  Who are the Mission Leaders? 

	When our group arrives in Chicago, an on-site Praying Pelican Missions staff members (Robin Parkes and Donnell McLachlan) will guide our group according to a trip itinerary that has been arranged prior to the trip.  They focus on logistics and safety so that Pastor Brady can focus on leading and serving along with the youth.
	

	
	

	  How safe is it to serve in Chicago?  

	We will take all appropriate and reasonable measures to be safe while we serve in Chicago.  The staff members of Praying Pelican and the local church family is familiar with their neighborhood.  As we partner with them, we follow their wisdom on remaining safe.
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


